
@ Walnut Grove Elementary
Walnut Grove Elementary School is excited to announce that we will be hosting our Sixth Annual 
Family STEM Night on January 23, 2025!  This year we will have a judged STEM and Engineering 
Fair using the Gwinnett County elementary school competition process.  The STEM and 
Engineering Fair is open to K-5 students.

We hope that with your enthusiastic encouragement,  your student will participate in the fair by 
preparing a STEM project based on one of the county’s 8 predetermined problems.  This 
opportunity will be an exciting experience for your child.  Your child may choose to participate 
either independently or within a group of 3 or less.  Sibling groups are allowed, if all children are 
students at Walnut Grove.

Students who choose to participate will be required to fulfill ALL parts of the expectations in the 
STEM Project Guide.  STEM and Engineering Fair projects will be judged according to the county 
rubric.  The top project(s) will advance to an IN PERSON Gwinnett Regional Science and 
Engineering Fair which will be hosted at the Gas South District on February 27, 2025!

If your child is interested in participating in the Science and Engineering Fair at Walnut Grove, 
please complete the Intent to Invent form (on the back OR on Mrs. Rundqwist’s eClass page).  
Please return or submit to Mrs. Rundqwist by Friday, October 25, 2024.  Additional information 
about the driving questions along with an outlined Important Date Timeline will be sent home to 
those who complete the Intent to Invent form (either on paper, WGES website or in eClass).

Important Dates

October 25  STEM & Engineering Fair Interest form due to Mrs. Rundqwist
November 1  STEM and Engineering Fair packets and timeline distributed
January 17  Projects due – turned in at Walnut Grove
January 21 – 23 Projects on display in the Media Center
January 23  Walnut Grove Family STEM Night – STEM Fair winners announced
February 24  Gwinnett Regional Science and Engineering Fair – Winners will advance
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